City of Richmond
Department of Planning Right-of-Way Closure
& Development Review

LOCATION: West Marshall Street between the
West Line of Hermitage Road and Parcel
#N000-1396-014

APPLICANT: Bobby Vincent, Director of Department
of Public Works

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 2

PROPOSAL: To close a portion of public right of way
(consisting of 41,468 sq. ft.) shown enclosed with bold
lines and hatched on a plan prepared by the
Department of Public Works designated as DPW Dwg.
No. N-28775 (Sheet 1 of 3) dated November 13, 2017
and entitled “PROPOSED CLOSING TO PUBLIC USE
AND TRAVEL OF W. MARSHALL STREET BETWEEN
THE WEST LINE OF HERMITAGE ROAD AND

PARCEL #N000-1396-014 AND RETAINAGE AND
CONVEYANCES OF UTILITY AND PUBLIC ACCESS
EASEMENTS” at such time that the City issues Work in
Street Permits for the proposed construction of the
Whole Foods Grocery Store.

For questions, please contact Matthew Ebinger
at 804-646-6308 or Matthew. Ebinger@richmondgov.com

4 o,
70 140 280 420 Feet

AT




